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VR Evo Remote Recall-  
Process instructions for used remotes only 
 

Warn have issued a recall / remedy notice for remotes shipped with all WARN VR EVO winch 
models manufactured between 03 June 2019 and 29 November 2022. 
 

PN 103250 - VR EVO 8  PN 103254 - VR EVO 12  
PN 103251 - VR EVO 8-S  PN 102355 - VR EVO 12-S  
PN 103252 - VR EVO 10  PN 104218 - S/P Remote & Control Module  
PN 103253 - VR EVO 10-S  

 

For used remotes, we request that you examine your VR Evo Remote as per WARN’s instructions 
overleaf. Once that has been completed, in order to obtain a refurbished or replacement remote, 
please send an email detailing the winch serial number, and photos of your damaged remote / 
remote with battery disconnected to 4x4@arbil.co.uk.  

The winch serial number is located on the back side of the winch drum support. 

We will send you a claim number for you to put on the Warranty claim form. Once this is completed, 
we will send you the replacement as soon as one is available. 
 
What are WARN doing? 
Warn are developing a water resistant remote control that will be made available to affected 
customers when they are available. – Anticipated to be late 2023. 
 

We recommend the following general care measures for the winch remote: 

 Please dry the exterior of the remote control with a suitable cloth after use in wet 
conditions 

 Please keep the remote control away from moisture and extreme heat 
 Please avoid heavy impacts 
 Please disconnect the remote after each use and store in a dry environment 

 

If you have any questions about this process, please get in touch with the team on 01384 
242004, we will able to assist you. 
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